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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

No: 118/2016 

 

Date: 17th March 2016 

 

 

Submission to Foreign Affairs Committee 
 

Her Majesty’s Government of Gibraltar has made a submission to the Foreign Affairs Committee 

of the House of Commons on the consequences for Gibraltar of the Referendum to determine 

whether the United Kingdom should remain in the European Union or should leave. 

 

The entire submission, including the Deputy Chief Minister’s covering letter to Chairman of the 

Committee, the Hon Crispin Blunt MP, is attached. 


